
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 14, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 

On behalf of the co-hosting organizations, we are pleased to invite you to the Twelfth Japan 
Education Forum (JEF-XII), which will be held at Plaza Heisei, Tokyo International Exchange Center, 
Tokyo, on February 5, 2015. 

Japan Education Forum (JEF) is an annual international forum that began in 2004 as part of a 
new educational cooperation initiative by the Japanese Government and universities. 
    We would like to invite you to participate in this forum. Enclosed, please find the program and 
pre-registration form. We kindly ask you to return the form to the JEF Secretariat at Hiroshima 
University by either e-mail or fax to confirm your attendance by February 4, 2015.  

Should you require further information, the secretariat will be pleased to answer any questions 
that you may have via fax (+81-82-424-6913) or e-mail (japaneducationforum@yahoo.co.jp). 

 
 

                              Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
  Yuzuru Imasato 
  Director 
  International Affairs Division, Minister's Secretariat 
  Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology 

(MEXT) 
   
  Masami Tamura 
  Director 
  Global Issues Cooperation Division, International Cooperation Bureau 
  Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MOFA) 

 
 Kazuhiro Yoshida 
 Director 
 Center for the Study of International Cooperation in Education 
 Hiroshima University 
 
 Mariko Sato 
 Director 
 Center for Research on International Cooperation in Educational Development 
 University of Tsukuba 
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Registration Form of the Japan Education Forum XII 
 

Date: Thursday, February 5, 2015 （1day） 
 
Time: 10:00~17:00 

 
Venue:  Plaza Heisei, Tokyo 

International Exchange 
Center  

(2-2-1 Aomi, Koto-ku, Tokyo, Japan) 

Access: 
http://www.jasso.go.jp/tiec/map_e.html 

●3 minutes from "Fune-no-Kagakukan" 

station on New Transit "Yurikamome" line 

(Shimbashi Station <-> Toyosu Station) 

●15 minutes from "Tokyo Teleport" 

station on "Rinkai" line  

(Shinkiba station <-> Osaki station) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you will be attending, please fill in the information below and return to the secretariat via 
fax (+81-82-424-6913) or email (japaneducationforum@yahoo.co.jp) by February 4. 

 
 

Name:                                                      
 
Affiliation:                                                  
 
Address:                                                    
 
Tel & Fax:                                                  
 
E-mail:                                                     
 

**************************************************************************************** 
Japan Education Forum Secretariat 

Center for the Study of International Cooperation in Education (CICE) 
Hiroshima University 

1-5-1 Kagamiyama, Higashi-Hirosima, 739-8529, JapanTel: +81-82-424-6959  Fax: +81-82-424-6913 
Email: japaneducationforum@yahoo.co.jp 
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